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      Mark, Jeff & I with a group of police officers  

Dear Friend, 

  
 The Lord allowed me to travel to El Salvador with Jeff Sill and 

Mark Werts to minister to the police. We partnered with missionary, 
Kenton Moody, who opened up his church for us to do training for the 

police. The church fed and gave a Bible to each police officer who 

attended. 
 We had a different group of police officers from the city of 

Santa Ana each day. We trained a total of 325 officers during the week 
we were there. Each day I presented the gospel and we saw 131 

officers pray to receive Christ as their Savior with us.  
 Pastor Kenton invited officers forward at the end of each day 

who wanted prayer. We saw over 100 officers come forward during the 

week. I saw many of them weeping as we prayed for them and 
ministered to them.  

 I have seldom seen a group of veteran police officers more 
attentive to the training and the gospel. We were told that in this city of 

over 400,000 there were 77 police officers killed in the line of duty last 

year. Everyone of these officers has had friends and co-workers killed 
in the line of duty.  

 El Salvador is one of the most violent places in the world and 
has one of the highest homicide rates per capita in the world. They 

have over 70,000 gang members in the country. The MS-13 gang is 
one of the most violent. In this context the ministry to the police is very 

important.  

 Mark Werts who is a police officer and paramedic raised money 
to buy 150 tourniquets which he took with him to El Salvador. He 

taught the police how to use them and they will be distributed among 
the police in that part of El Salvador as well as other places in the 

country.  

 Thank you again for your prayers and support for this ministry. 
God bless you.  

      Randy Green 
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 Pray for Pastor Kenton and his church as they do 
follow up and discipleship among the police.  
 Pray for the finances we need to travel to other 
countries and minister to the authorities. 
 We are planning on returning to Mexico to minis-
ter to the police this year. Pray that God will open that 
door and continue to give us an effective ministry to the 
police in Mexico. 
 We have ministered to over 400 police officers 
here in Colorado this year. Pray for this vital ministry as 
well 
 We are planning new outreaches to the police in 
Colorado. Pray that God will open those doors this year.  

Mark giving tourniquet training to the police 

 

              

J     eff giving out Bibles to the police in El Salvador 


